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PUBLIC NOTICE

NIELIT (erstwhile DOEACC Society) had engaged manpower on contract basis
during April, 2001 to March, 2009. It is to bring to the notice of all concerned that
CPF Scheme ceased to exist in NIELIT, HQs, New Delhi w.e.f. 1 April, 2013. Some of
fhe confractual employees, who have not claimed their CPE dues till date, now,
requested to claim their CPF dues within a month of issuance of this Public Notice as
per prescribed proforma under “Latest News" Section of NIELIT Website
(www.nielit.gov.in)




